TRANSPORTATION AND ROADS COMMITTEE





MONDAY 28 APRIL 1997 - 3.00 pm





Present:-  Provost Allan, Councillors Calvert, Jackson, Roach, McGhee, Nimmo, Mulholland, Hunter and Campbell, Councillor Roach, Convener, in the Chair.





In attendance:-  The Assistant Chief Executive (Economic Development and Urban Regeneration), Mr A S Grant (for the Director of Central Services), Mr C McCrone (for the Director of Finance) and the Director of Transportation and Roads.





An apology for absence was intimated on behalf of Councillor Robertson (Y).





The following paragraph is submitted for information only, having been dealt with under the powers delegated to the Committee.





	545�
DRUMFROCHAR:  PROVISION OF A NEW RAIL STATION�
545�
�



SUBMITTED:  Report dated April 1997 by the Director of Transportation and Roads summarising and evaluating a number of possible sites for the location of a new station on the Wemyss Bay Branch Line to serve the Drumfrochar area of Greenock and requesting the Committee to identify its preferred site.


DECIDED:  That the Committee endorse the site on the north side of the railway line and east of the Peat Road overbridge (site 2) as the preferred site for the new rail station to serve the Drumfrochar area.








209





THE INVERCLYDE COUNCIL








TRANS-28APR97\0











